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Dear Friends,

Greetings in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We trust this update finds you doing well as
you serve Him. It is incredible to think that we are entering into the last quarter of this year. Wow, time keeps flying by!
This should also remind us of the importance of staying busy in the Lord’s work, for soon it will be night when no man
can work.

During the summer months, we have been blessed with several opportunities for service. We were able to be
part of Missions Sundays as well as preach a Missions Conference. The Lord blessed in each of these meetings, and we
thank Him for His help. What a blessing to get to have a part in these open doors! It is always a blessing to be able to
open the Word of God and challenge fellow believers about each of us doing our part to reach the world with the Gospel.

We have also been blessed to help several missionaries with various media projects as well as some smaller
churches with some projects. One church was talking about how they would like to have some customized printed mate-
rial, but they were not sure how it would be possible. | was able to help them get some personalized invites printed for
their church. It was a blessing to put something in their hands that they could pass out to share the Gospel with their
community. We have also recently completed a new promotional video for Macedonia. You can find this new video on
our website, www.mwbm.org.

We are excited for our upcoming Macedonia World Baptist Missions Annual Conference to be held October 15-18
at Catoosa Baptist Tabernacle in Ringgold, GA. The Annual Conference is always a time of great fellowship, uplifting mu-
sic, and challenging preaching. Itis a great time of recharging for the Macedonia missionaries who are able to attend.
This year, it looks like we will have around 25 of our missionary families with us. Please join us in prayer that the Lord
would use this conference to encourage those families to continue on the task God has called them to. If you are in the
area and you would like to join us, you can find more information about the conference as well as a schedule on our web-
site. Much planning has gone into this meeting. We have been blessed to help develop the material as well as much of
the promotional material for the meeting.

In addition to the Annual Conference, we will also be representing MWBM at several other conferences in the
days ahead. One such meeting will be on the campus of a Christian college. Please pray that God would use us to reach
more labourers. The needs around the world are so great. We need more people who would surrender their lives to carry
the Gospel to some unreached area. Also, please pray for safety as we travel to these meetings. The highways can be a
dangerous place. We always pray for God'’s protection.

We have recently had a couple of churches add us to their missions family, and for that we are very grateful. The
Lord always knows how to meet our needs. We rejoice in His provision. We do have a few prayer requests that we would
appreciate your prayers for. We are thankful the Lord knows exactly what we need.

As always, we thank you for your prayers and support. It would be impossible to do what we do without you.
Thank you for partnering with us in helping to reach the world with the Gospel.

Serving Him with gladness,
Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell
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